
Appendix 9 Invitation e-mail to potential
participants in work package 4 knowledge
exchange workshop

Dear       
 
We would like to invite you to a knowledge exchange workshop that we are holding to discuss the 
findings of the Electronic Records in Ambulances (ERA) study. ERA is a 2-year study funded by the 
NIHR, looking at the implementa�on and use of electronic pa�ent records in ambulances. We have 
carried out a review of literature around this area; a survey of electronic record use in each 
ambulance service in the UK; and four in depth case studies with ambulance services, to look at how 
the records are used in prac�ce. We are now reaching the end of the study. 
 
At the workshop, we hope to bring together representatives from all UK ambulance services, 
commissioners, pa�ent organisa�ons, IT suppliers, and relevant policy makers.  It will be an 
opportunity for us to share the findings from the survey of electronic record use in UK ambulances 
and the four case studies and invite discussion and feedback. It will also give those attending a chance 
to learn from others’ experiences of implementa�on and to explore the future development of 
electronic pa�ent care records.  

Please feel free to pass this invita�on on to other interested or relevant colleagues within your 
organisa�on, or let us know of the names of people who might be interested.  
 
The workshop is being held at Room G01, UCL, 222 Euston Road, London on Tuesday 3 July 2018, 
13:00-15:30hrs. Lunch will be provided from 12:00hrs, please let us know if you have any access or 
dietary requirements. 
 
If you would like to attend, please respond to Neil Jenkinson at by  
Tuesday 26 June 2018. 
 
We do hope you will be able to join us on 3rd July. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Dr Alison Porter 
Associate Professor of Health Services Research 
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